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From: Anne Boland /i
To: Jan Strasma
Date: Wed, Dec 7, 2005 8:07 AM
Subject: Re: Exelon's ekternal activities at Braidwood

Thanks, Jan. We can talk late today about going to the meeting on the 12th.

Anne T. Boland, Deputy Director
Division of Reactor Safety
NRC Region Ill
630-829-9701

>>> Jan Strasma 12-/06/2005 3:55:30 PM »>>

I talked to Craig Nesbitt, Exelon's director of communications, this afternoon to let him know we would be
updating the Preliminary Notification on Wednesday. I also told him that the PN would be provided to
interested Congressonal staffs, and that afurther briefing of the staffs would be held next week. I also
told him that we planned to offer to sample wells at the three residences to the west of the leak area and
at the residence where measureable levels of tritium were found. He said he thought that would be helpful
in providing further assurance to the residents.

Craig said that Exelon is planning to meet with the affected residents on Monday evening, December 12,
at a location that is yet to be determined. State and county agencies will be invited to participate, and he
said an NRC representative would be welcome as well. He will provide additional details when available.

He said he had received no further news media inquiries after the initial stories that appeared over the
weekend. Craig said that he sent out the news releases Friday and followed up with the media outlets to
make sure they had received the releases and to answer any questions.

Jan

Jan Strasma
NRC Office of Public Affairs
Region III, Lisle IL
PI-630/829-9663
FX630/51 5-1096
ris2@nrc.qov


